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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

[The wild nature of central Idaho must be preserved. For it is a piece of our nation, a piece if left unconsidered,

may become neglected - and detract from this country and its citizens. These magnificent places have been

created slowly over time, to which we will never see the return if something foul were to occur.] 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

[INSERT any specific opinions you have that support continued protection of any specific streams listed in the

Draft Suitability Report] 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

George faegre

Bozeman, MT 59715

georgefaegre@gmail.com

 


